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We had 16 turnout for our Monday noon Lunch meeting. That included 8 
members and 8 quests. All enjoyed a roast pork dinner with an outstanding 
dessert.  Members included Ann, Maria, Anne, Bob R, Ben W, Bob F, Rick, and Pat. 
Our quests included John Day from the Appleton Kiwanis Club, Eliza Carman, 
President of the UWGB Circle K Club. Also, in attendance were the five officers 
plus, the faculty advisor of the Southwest Key Club. 
 
Maria led the meeting, Ben said the prayer, and Anne led us song. As usual we 
sang our best song, the Packer Fight Song. Happy dollars were provided by Anne, 
Maria, Eliza, and John Day. We were sad to hear of the recent passing of a former 
club member Jean Flatley. The Southwest Key Club is having a great year despite 
the disruptions caused by Covid. They have 75 active members who are 
participating in numerous charitable events. Major fundraisers include a Bake Sale 
and working as part of the cleanup crew after several home Packer games. Eliza 
told us the UWGB Circle K Club has also raised funds being part of the Packer post 
game cleanup crew. 
 
In February we will revert to meeting the 1st and 3rd Monday of the month. 
Meetings will take place on the 7th and 21st . 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 


